
7th grade parents—Announcements:  
END OF QUARTER AND EARLY RELEASE
The end of the 3rd quarter grading period is Friday, March 6.  Friday is also an early release with students ending their school day at 1PM.

3/13  DOLLAR JEANS DAY
Next Friday, March 13th will be a Dollar Jeans Day.  Money Collected will benefit the 6th grade outdoor Ed Field Trip in May.

Here’s what your students are doing this week:
Math:   Mr. Como
This week in block 1 will be pressing into the second half of Chapter 5: Transformations. In blocks 2 and 3 we are just starting area and volume, Chapter 9.

Paragon:   Mr. Larson 
This week in Paragon students will finish the third quarter by taking a Greece vocabulary quiz on Thursday. Students will be turning in the Alexander the Great essays Monday if they did not have the opportunity to do so last week because of the testing schedule. There will also be two days of current event presentations this week due to the testing schedule and snow day last week. Students will have KIMS vocabulary cards due this week Wednesday in preparation for Thursday’s quiz. They will have a limited time in class to work on these. The terms can be found on my website and the definition can be found in their Paragon notebooks or in the “Previous Weeks” section of my website. www.blralarson.weebly.com
This is also the last week of the quarter and I will be available every day after school this week if students would like to retake any assessments from this quarter or have any questions on missing assignments.

Science:  Mrs. Hill
This week we will be starting “Invertebrates”. Students may have homework Wednesday if they don’t finish a lab in class.  The 3rd quarter ends on Friday, please check Powerschool for any missing assignments.

Language Arts:   Mrs. Montel             
I’ve extended the deadline for 3rd quarter Reading Requirements until Tuesday, March 3rd.  Students in Ms. Hill’s homeroom will not have their grades  calculated until they are finished with The Giver on Thursday.  The 3rd Quarter reading requirements are posted on my website,   http://www.schoolrack.com/tmontel/ .  In addition, you’ll find the reading checklist, Notice and Note worksheet, and a copy of the reading log.  Students can take advantage of an extra credit opportunity for up to 10 pts. by revising their Argumentative essays.  They may be typed or neatly handwritten, but the original must be turned in with the revision. The deadline for the revisions is Thursday, March 5.
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